Alicia Ferguson

From: Public Hearings
Subject: RE: 875 & 877 North Park Street - Variance Application

From: LSEngineering

Sent: Monday, January 08, 2018 12:44 PM

To: Public Hearings <PublicHearings@victoria.ca>

Subject: 875 & 877 North Park Street - Variance Application

| own a property located at 1630 Quadra Street, Victoria (Unit #101) and do not support this application requesting a
reduction in off street parking spaces. There is currently a shortage of off and on street parking in this area; any private
parking lots have a lengthy waiting list and on street parking is limited.

Regards

Jack Vanier

John (Jack) Vanier P.Eng, Sr. Project Manager
LS Engineering

1428 Haida Road

Duncan BC, V9L 5P4





